
Fencing Approval 
The Land Covenants for Prestons Park allow for fencing requirements with some restrictions. Before a 
fence is erected, you need to obtain the Developers approval by submitting a fencing plan. The plan 
needs to shoe where you want your fence, the height of the fence and the materials to be used, for us 
to ensure it meets the covenant requirements. 

Below are some examples of existing fences at Prestons Park: 

Once ready, email the plans to admin@cdli.co.nz. If you have any enquires please contact the email 
address above or give us a call on 09 353 5074.
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